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Senegalese ambassador visits Grupa Azoty
Mariusz Bober, President of the Management Board of Grupa Azoty S.A., met today with the Senegalese
ambassador, His Excellency Amadou DABO...

Mariusz Bober, President of the Management Board of Grupa Azoty S.A., met today with the Senegalese
ambassador, His Excellency Amadou DABO, and congratulated him on his recent presentation of credentials to
the President of Poland and commencement of diplomatic service in Poland.

Mariusz Bober said he was confident that, thanks to the Ambassador, the bilateral relations between Poland and
the Republic of Senegal, as well as the relations with Grupa Azoty S.A., would continue to develop in
a harmonious and sustainable manner.

Messrs Bober and Amadou DABO also discussed the first Senegalese Economic Forum in Poland to be held next
week, with attendance announced by President of Poland Andrzej Duda and President of Senegal Macky Sall. In
addition to speeches delivered by both Presidents, the Forum’s agenda includes presentations on commercial
and investment opportunities in Senegal and in Poland, as well as a series of business meetings. Grupa Azoty S.A.
will be able to share its experience of cooperation with Senegal and give valuable advice to other Polish
businesses looking to invest in that region.


